
LEAD AND COPPER TEST RESULTS 
MILLBURN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Samples Taken: September 9, 2016 
Results Posted: December 8, 2016 

NONE of the samples taken at Millburn Elementary School exceeded the acceptable levels for copper 

and lead. 

All of the lead results were within acceptable limits. All of the tests showed lead levels of less than 

0.0020 mg/L. Levels at or less than 0.015 mg/L are considered acceptable. 

All of the copper tests were within acceptable limits. Four of the copper tests showed copper levels at 

<0.150 mg/L with one test showing a level of 0.260 mg/L. Levels at or below 1.3 mg/L are acceptable for 

copper. 

If you have any questions regarding these results, please contact Stephen Johns @ 847-356-8331. The 

water test results for copper and lead at Millburn Elementary School are listed below. 

Stephen Johns, Ed.D. 
Business Manager/eSBO 
Email: sjohns@millburn24.net 
Phone: 847-245-2920 

LEAD/COPPER SAMPLING SITES AND RESULTS 

10 # IL3019562 FACILITY NAME: Milburn School District #24 MONITORING PERIOD: tflllLf-IZI30/lb 

Tier I Site Tier 2 Site BLDG Name TAP LOCATION 

Old Kitchen Area 

OF Band Ramp 

OF 5th Grade 

OF 1st Grade 

OF 4th Grade 

(LAB USE) 
Sample ID 

1611246-01 

1611246-02 

1611246-03 

1611246-04 

1611246-0S 

90th Percentile: 

Acceptable Level: 

DATE 
SAMPLED 

9/9/2016 6:20:00AM 

9/9/2016 6:2S:00AM 

9/9/2016 6:3S:00AM 

9/9/2016 6:4S:00AM 

9/9/2016 6:SS:00AM 

CuO' 2.0.5 mg/l 

(LAB USE) (LAB USE) 
RESULT RESULT 

COPPER LEAD 
(mg/L) (mg/L) 

<0.1S0 <0.0020 

<0.1S0 <0.0020 

<0.1S0 <0.0020 

<0.1S0 <0.0020 

0.260 <0.0020 

PbL.O. 002/J mg/l 

Cu 1.3 mg/I Pb 0.015 mg/l 


